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08 May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Ye Olde Sweet Shop 

We are writing to invite you to visit the Purbrook Vintage Sweet Shop on Tuesday 13 May.  

The children have been learning about old shops in History and we have decided to open our own shop in 
school for one day only. To complement our Maths learning about weight, the children will be weighing 
100g of vintage sweets (using gloves and carefully overseen by staff members) into pre-made bags.  

The shop will open after school (at approximately 3:30).  Please collect your child at the normal time and 
then wait by the South Door for a member of staff to let you in. Each class will be selling the same 
sweets, so make your way to your child’s class to purchase from their teacher.  

The choice of sweets will be: 

❖ Kola Cubes 

❖ Jelly Babies 

❖ Liquorice All Sorts 

❖ Strawberry Bonbons 

❖ Wine Gums 

❖ Foam Shrimps  

These will be sold on a first come, first served basis. However, we will be limiting each family to three bags 
of sweets to ensure that everyone is able to purchase something.  

The bags will be priced at £1 each and we ask that you bring the correct coins as we will not be able to 
offer change to 90 families at once.  

We are really looking forward to sharing this with you and your children – be sure to ask them what they 
have learned about old shops whilst wandering through our vintage sweet shop!  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss B. Wigmore 
Year 1 Leader 
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